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Dear Parents 

 

 

As part of our topic ‘Romans’, Sycamore Class will visit The Roman Baths on Thursday 

27th February. 

 
We will travel by coach, leaving school at 9.00am and returning at approximately 

2.45pm. Children will need to wear school uniform as normal. We will be participating in 

a tour of the Roman Baths and a learning workshop. Each child needs to bring a 

lunchbox and a bottle of water.  

 
To cover the cost of a workshop whilst we are at the Roman Baths, a voluntary 

contribution of £4.70 is requested, payment can be made via Parent Pay. (For pupils 

eligible for Pupil Premium discount this is reduced by 50%.). Please be aware that if we 

do not cover the cost of the trip, it would need to be cancelled.  

 
Please give consent and make payment via Parentpay by Friday 14th February. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Morris and Mrs Wills 
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